
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a very sporty week at Mousehole this week. With lots of 
children taking part in a variety of activities and as always demonstrating 
great team spirit and enthusiasm. 
It started on Tuesday with teams from Lugger and Schooner taking part in 
the indoor athletics at Mounts Bay School. Both teams worked hard and 
achieved a bronze medal. Congratulations to all who took part.  
After school the girls football team came up against Alverton. They lost 4-0 
but Mr Ansell is very proud of there improvement week on week and always 
with a smile, keep up the good work girls! 
On Wednesday some of the Year 6 children participated in the schools 
swimming gala. All of them got into the finals of their heats and Alfie went 
on to achieve bronze in the backstroke. A huge thank you to all who took part 
and those who volunteered to swim in races that weren’t their strongest 
stoke, again demonstrating great team work. This is something that we have 
been recognising and celebrating this term as part of our weekly assemblies. 
Thursday saw a mixed team taking part in hockey against Gulval, Alverton and 
St Hilary. We lost 2 games and drew in the other. A sterling effort by the 
whole team, well done! 
This was finished off on Friday with the High 5 finals at Mounts Bay School 
and our team coming third. A fantastic achievement by the whole team! 
A big thank you for all making the effort to dress up in something red for 
Comic Relief Day, you looked fabulous and managed to raise £73.25 for such 
an important cause. 
Luggers are looking forward to their camp next week as part of their 
rainforest project, we wish them well on their happy adventures and travels! 
A reminder from FROMS for any Easter eggs to be 
dropped off into reception where they are being 
displayed and return your tickets and money in an 
envelope to the office. Thank you for all the support so 
far with this fundraiser. 
Hope you enjoy the sunshine and we look forward to 
seeing you at 8.45am on Monday.                                 

Sarah Trow 
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Whole 
School 

attendance: 

94.2%









House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL:145
GWYNVER: 174
SENNEN:119
PRAA SANDS:143

Dinghy Class - Morwenna 

- Raph 

- For her wonderful team work. 

-For his super enthusiasm and always keen to 
learn!

Skiff Class - Delilah 

- Eugenie

- For being super kind to one of your friends in 
the playground this week. 

- For asking some brilliant questions on our trip 
this week to Trevenna Cross.

Lugger Class - Sonny 

- Arthur 

- For his fantastic team work, cheering and 
encouragement for his team mates at the 
inter school athletics . 

-Well done on your amazing debate writing and 
presentation for the argument against 
deforestation.

Schooner Class - Evangeline 

- Jago 

- We have been delighted with your excellent 
progression in all your learning recently and 
noticed your increased confidence. 

- For you amazing achievements in your maths 
assessment this week-Great work!

Stars of the week 

Marvellous Mouse Of 
The Week 

 
Remy 

For his incredible 
number work!
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Wed 27th March Tempest Group Photos-
changed date  
Tues 19th-Wed 20th March Lugger Camp 
Fri 22nd March Skiff  Parent/Grandparent 
Lunch 
Tues 26th March Songfest  
Thurs 28th March Last day of clubs 
Last Day of Term- Thurs 28th March- Easter Egg 
Raffle 
2023-2024 INSET Days: 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 
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